October 2018 YN elLetter

Good Day YNs:

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists October 2018
E-Letter.

The October YN meeting is Canceled! © However, the WCNS meeting is happening and
starts at 7:00 p.m. on Friday October 12, 2018. © Runners for the auction are always appreciated!

IMPORTANT Parents/YNs: If you did not attend the September meeting, please let me know if you
are still interested and plan on attending. If you already told me, no need to reply to this email. Parents,
please show the email to the YNs if you receive this and your kids do not receive this. Remember, you/YN
can be added to or removed from the list at any time...just let me know.

At our September meeting, Mint Mark Man made a special appearance and awarded two YNs for
completing their Super Heroes in Training curriculum for the U.S. Mint! Wow, that was exciting! Here is a
picture of one of the AWESOME displays:

GREAT JOB!

This month's link relating to numismatics is: http://www.worcestercoinclub.org/ This is the web site for our

emails, pictures, summer adventures and links to other numismatic sites!

Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential (subject to change)
topics for upcoming meeting:

October 12: No meeting
November 16: "USA vs Canada: Oh Canada Part II" or "Sign Your Name"
December 14: Fun With Coins!

We meet at St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site
at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and link to our previous e-letters.

Mark.
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